
AUSTRALIAN SCHOOL RUGBY UNION INC. 
 

CANCELLED EVENT 
 

LUNCH, FOUR SEASONS HOTEL 
 

27 MARCH 2020 
 

It is with great regret that the Schools cannot hold their Annual Lunch. The World Pandemic, has 
raised sufficient obstacles, to prevent us from concluding a successful event. We thank you for your 
intended support.  
 
This was to be a Major Fund raiser in 2020. Its cancellation impacts the 2020 Program. Before the 
Pandemic, there were to be – and are still listed -the Australian National Championships in July, and 
the selection of an Australian Schools Barbarians, who would play a final match following a Tongan 
Schools Tour in Queensland .They are being regularly reviewed. 
 
The Schools will hold the Lunch next year, in March 2021.We are concluding arrangements with the 
Four Seasons Hotel. The probable date will Friday 25 March. 
 
Following the cancellation, we offer you a refund of your payment  
 
Before doing so, we ask that you consider the following:  
 
As the Schools no longer are able to raise funds by this for 2020, you might consider an alternative to 
a refund. Please consider the following three alternatives; 
 

(1) Confirm that the Schools retain your payment, as a Donation. 
 

(2) Allow the Schools to retain the payment/s, and apply it against your 2021 attendance at next 
year’s Lunch. If you do this, we confirm that you will not be asked for any additional 
payment, were the Ticket Price be increased. 
 

(3) You may consider converting the Ticket Payment into a Tax-Deductible Donation. We would 
refund the money to you, and you would enter our “Friends of Australian Schools Program” 
The Schools are registered with the Australian Sports Foundation. A Donation to them, with 
the request that the Donation is directed to the Australian Schools, will give it tax 
deductibility, and support the Australian Schools. 
 

We are not able to do this direct – it must come from you.  For this option, make sure that 
the donation is directed to the Australian schools rugby union (CLEARLY INDICATED), AND 
NOT TO ANY OTHER RUGBY ENTITY. Otherwise it will not reach us. 
 
Please go to the Website of the Australian Schools Rugby Union. Go to the item about 
“Friends of the Australian Schools” This has instructions on the Australian Sports 
Foundation link. 
 
Please indicate your Preference, and return this Form to 
 
Audrey Coupe: email - acoupe@waverley.nsw.edu.au 



 
[   } Please refund my ticket price. My BSB, Account Number, and the Name of the Account, is 
as follows 
 
Amount paid to the Schools: ……………………. (for verification) 
 
BSB……………….. 
 
Account Number………………………. 
 
Name of the Account……………………………………………….. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 [   ] Please retain my Payment, and apply it to the Lunch in March 2021. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
[   ] Please retain my Payment, and accept it as a Donation to the Schools. 
 

 
 
If there is any item which is not clearly explained, please let us know. 
 
 
John HOWARD, OAM, JP 
ADMINISTRATOR  
AUSTRALIAN SCHOOLS RUGBY UNION INC. 
 
Email: john@mhw.net.au 
 
 
 
  
 
 


